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I have voted by mail in Oregon since we moved here 20 years ago.  The system 

works, I have no concern for fraud and I feel my vote is counted.  Voting by mail 

allows all citizens, who want to participate, to do so, without prioritizing a certain 

block of voters.  This is what allows a representational government to function.  I 

strongly oppose this bill as it will increase cost, reduce voter participation and reduce 

the efficacy of our government. 


